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November 2022

Dec. 8 Golf Practice
Dec. 14 Little Steamers
Dec. 14 & 15 
Santa's Workshop 

Dec. 16 Early Dismissal
Dec. 19 School Mass
Dec. 20 Breakfast with
Santa, Early Dismissal

On Veteran's Day, we hosted a FEE
dress day and collected $400 to
donate to the Gary Sinise
Foundation.
Fr. Sebastian encouraged our
students to write notes of thanks to
their chosen staff member. 
Our Children's Choir spread
Christmas cheer by performing at
the Hancock County Senior Center 
Students hosted a Thanksgiving
food drive benefitting the Weirton
Community Bread Basket.
Our 4th-grade students collected
and filled multiple boxes for
Operation Christmas Child.

St. Paul School students, faculty, and
staff love celebrating the season of
GIVING. Annually, we celebrate our "Pay
it Forward" series where we do just that. 

We will continue to GIVE this season by
participating in "Kelsey's Christmas," 
 ringing the Salvation Army bells, and
spreading Christmas Cheer wherever
we can! Wishing you a blessed Advent
Season. 

Dec. 21 - Jan. 2 
Christmas Break!
Jan. 3 - Back to School
Jan. 13 - Grades close

St. Paul School Continues "Pay it Forward" Series





Enrollment Opening 
February 2023

Join us in celebrating the birth of our
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. Our St. Paul
School Choir will be singing His praises
at Mass on Christmas Eve at 6 pm. All
are welcome to celebrate with us!

Catholic Schools Week

Christmas Mass

January 29 - February 3

Dec. 24, 2022 | St. Paul Church| 6:00 pm 

Catholic Schools Week is an annual
celebration of Catholic education in the
United States. St. Paul School loves to
celebrate our Catholic identity during
this week. Be sure to follow our social
media accounts for more information,
photos, and updates. 

St. Paul School proudly welcomes
students for 3-year-old Preschool (must
be 3 by July 1) through 6th grade! As we
begin the Enrollment Process for the
2023-2024 school year, we encourage
you to contact our school to set up a
tour. Visit weirtonstpauls.org or call 304-
748-5225

Christmas Break 
December 21 - January 2

St. Paul School students, faculty, and
staff will enjoy a well-deserved
Christmas Break from December 21
through January 2. We will return to
school on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.
Enjoy your break, SPS!

St. Paul School
welcomes 

YOU


